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Hello ~ TO ALL OUR READERS 

I hope you’re all doing great! Here’s 

another quarterly newsletter from the 

Bluebell Community Centre. We have 

a lot of activities lined up in this 

quarter that we’d love you to be part 

of. We’re having our regular Car Boot 

Sale on 10th May; our A.G.M. on 29th 

May and our brand-new Craft Fare 

happening on 21st June. Remember, 

you can hire our hall and garden for 

all your upcoming events, etc. Just 

call: 07478 659148, or book on our 

website. We hope to see you visiting 

us soon in one of our groups or at our 

events in the coming months. 

Until next time, keep safe! 

 

Smith & Betty ~  
Chairpersons @ the B.C.C. 
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“I would like to remind all 

residents to be careful to 
secure their properties during 
these warmer and lighter 
months. 
 

In the past, we have had a 
number of burglaries reported 
to us due to residents leaving 
their back doors and windows 
open during the day. If you do 
open windows and doors for 
fresh air, remember to close 
them if you go out, or at night. 
 

Also, we’ve had a number of 
reports regarding youths using 
motorbikes around the area  
causing anti-social behaviour.  
If you see anything like this,  
please report this immediately. 
All information is confidential. 
This will help us stop these 
offenders and prevent any 
unnecessary accidents.  

 

 



 
                                      

                                                                  Below, are all our current groups at the B.C.C.    
                                                     Please feel free to join us - YOU ARE WELCOME! 

 

 

  

bluebellcommunitycentre 

@hotmail.com 

 We will send you a 

reply confirming if 

you have won the 

£25 prize money! 

The chairperson’s decision  

is final. 
 

RIDDLE: 
 
“I have a key, but 
no door to open. 
You can enter, but 
you cannot leave. I 
have space, but no 
rooms. You can 
escape, but  I am 
not a prison. 

    WHAT AM I? 

 

RIDDLE 
ME 

MEET OUR GROUPS 

   Mondays     B.C.C. BINGO ~ 1:00pm – 4:00pm  - £2 admission  

           Contact: MAVIS BELL on B.C.C. Telephone No. 

             PETERBOROUGH PLAYGOERS ~ 7:30pm – 10:00pm 

  Contact: JENNIE DIGHTON on 07715 539069 

  Tuesdays     FALLS PREVENTION ~ 1:30pm – 3:00pm 

  Contact: MICHELLE CAVE on 0333 005 0093 (Enquiry Line) 

  Wednesdays   B.C.C. CRAFT CLUB ~ 10am – 12pm - £2 admission 

  Contact: SYLVIA FOVARGUE on B.C.C. Telephone No. 

 Thursdays     B.C.C. COFFEE MORNING – 10:00am – 12:00pm - £2 adm. 

  Contact: MAVIS BELL on B.C.C. Telephone No. 

LINE DANCING ~ 6pm – 9pm - £6 admission 

Contact: LESLEY RANDS on 07919 030894 

  Fridays              P.C.C. COUNCILLOR SURGERIES ~ 11:00am – 12:00pm 

                    Contact: ASIM MAHMOOD on P. City Council Enquiry Line 

  Saturdays SLIMMING WORLD ~ 8:30am – 10:30am  

  Contact: SIAMA ALI on 07955 330948 

  GET SET GO TUTORING SERVICES ~ 1:00pm – 3:00pm 

  Contact: BINDU RAJAN on 07525 268352 

LOCAL COMM. POLICE SURGERIES ~ 10:00am – 12:00pm  

Contact: MARTIN WEST on Comm. Police Enquiry Line 

     Sundays  DEEPER CHRISTIAN LIFE MINISTRY ~ 10:00am – 1:00pm  

  Contact: PASTOR VINCENT ASAMOAH on 07459 049348 

  CHRIST APOSTOLIC CHURCH ~ 2:30pm – 4:30pm 

  Contact: PASTOR ISAAC OMOJOA on 07716 530670 
 

 

  DATES FOR YOUR DIARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
   

 THURSDAY, MAY 01st      ~   MAYORAL ELECTION 7AM – 10PM 

SATURDAY, MAY 03RD      ~   COMM. POLICE SURGERY 10AM -12PM 

SATURDAY,  MAY 10TH      ~   CAR BOOT SALE 1PM – 4PM 

SATURDAY, MAY 24TH        ~  COMM. POLICE SURGERY 10AM-12PM 

THURSDAY, MAY 29TH       ~   B.C.C. AGM 11AM – 1PM 

SATURDAY, JUNE 21st       ~  COMM. POLICE SURG. 10AM – 12PM 

SATUDAY, JUNE 21st         ~   CRAFT FARE ~ 1PM – 4PM 

Joke       Corner:    Why don’t skeletons fight each other?  
                         Because they don’t have any guts! 


